
Meeting of the IQAC on 13th October 2021 

• A meeting of the IQAC committee was held on 13th October 2021, to discuss to further strategies 

after the submission of SSR made on 10th September.  

• All the Head of the departments were assigned to prepare the required documents for the 

departmental visit. 

 

 

 


